
Home learning week 36 

This week we have: 

 Made treasure chest cakes using mini rolls and had a super time at our Pirate Party 

with Tarka class – check out the photos on the website. 

 Introduced Arts Week… we have looked at the work of our focus artist Hester Berry, 

discussed what a landscape is and had a go at sketching and colour mixing. We went 

for a walk to the park and sketched the landscape. We will be working on painting a 

landscape, using our sketches to help. We are turning the classroom into a gallery and 

looking forward to seeing parents on Wednesday 17th July for the open afternoon! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend!  

 

 

 

Home learning 

Arts week – Weds 10th – Weds 17th July 

During Arts week the children will be taking part in a range of messy and creative 

activities.  Please could all children bring in some old clothes and a painting shirt (adults 

button up shirt worn back to front works well or an adult t shirt) to keep in school during 

the week in a named carrier bag. We will be using acrylic paint which doesn’t wash off 

clothes so please ensure that these are clothes that can get messy!  We would also be 

grateful of donations of newspapers to cover the tables. 

 

Please can we have all guided reading books returned into school next week. I will 

be setting some reading challenges for the last couple of weeks of term, for you 

to keep over the summer. 

Thank you for your support 

 

 

 

 

 


